
DATE:  April 20, 2017 
 
TO:  Service Directors, Service Managers, Training Coordinators and Service Technicians  
 
SUBJECT:  R71 Sun Visor Safety Recall Update Tech Tube 
 
FCA Performance Institute is pleased to announce the launch of a new tech tube (course code 
TT06012) to educate service personnel on the August 2016 revision of the R71 Sun Visor Recall.  
This tech tube compliments the original R71 recall and will focus on certain steps that need to be 
followed correctly in order to complete the recall.  

The tech tube is intended to highlight some of the key steps 
of the R71 Sun Visor Recall introduced in the August 2016 
revision. 

It is the goal of FCA Performance Institute to make training as effective and convenient as possible for 
our dealers.  Please take a moment at the end of the course to fill out the survey. 

Sincerely,  

FCA Performance Institute 
 

These steps include the required replacement  parts, 
grinding the body sheet metal, and installing the plastic 
wire guide with proper wire routing. 

 


